Candy Drive Update: Donations
Still Needed Before Monday,
October 29th!

STEAM « ACADEM

Soar Highe

10/25/2018

Hello Local Lodge 1725,

Just a reminder candy or donations are still needed to fill
bags for Renaissance West STEAM Academy, by Monday 10/29.
Please feel free to drop off any donations to the Local by 3pm
on Monday.

We will be filling bags on Monday afternoon after 3pm to take
to the children on Tuesday afternoon by 3pm.

ALL VOLUNTEERS ARE WELCOMED...

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me...
Thank you,

Helena
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